


 

Memorandum 

 

TO:  Dr. Jim Murdaugh, President, Tallahassee Community College 

FROM:  Heather Mitchell, Vice President for Resource Development 
  Executive Director, TCC Foundation 

DATE:  April 29, 2016 

RE:  Naming Dedication - STEM Center 

 

 
The Foundation would like to request your approval to name the STEM Center to honor Dr. Lei 
Wang.   She has made a significant investment, which will be matched by the Foundation’s 
President Circle.  Together, these funds will provide critical dollars to complete a renovation of 
this important space on our campus over the summer. 
 
The TCC Foundation staff has met with the donor and suggests the following name: 
 

The Lei Wang STEM Center 
 
 
As this is the second collaborative project funded by the President’s Circle members and a private 
donor, we would also like to add a plaque to commemorate those members of the President’s Circle 
as of August 15, 2016.  The recommended wording for this plaque would be: 

 
The Lei Wang STEM Center 

 generously donated by 
Dr. Lei Wang in collaboration with the  

Tallahassee Community College President’s Circle 
 

(names will be added below) 

 


